
Report on junior school  

Independence Day celebration 

 
“Let us move forward with the spirit of harmony and brotherhood 

to realise the dreams of our nation-builders.”           

 – President Droupadi Murmu 

The Independence Day of our country was celebrated by the Junior Section of  

The Bishop's Co-Ed School, Kalyani Nagar with great enthusiasm and fervour. 

To mark this day, a special assembly followed by a short programme was        

conducted on Monday, 14th August 2023, by the children of Classes 3, 4 and 5 

under the guidance of the teachers. 

A special prayer for our country was done by Aarna Thawani of Class 4F.  

Sarisha Banait of Class 4A and Devanshi Vagadia of Class 5B delivered a 

speech in Hindi and English respectively. Ananya Kale of Class 4A recited a 

beautiful Marathi poem.  



A dance performance commemorating this special day was a treat to the 

eye. The choir captivated the audience with their melodious rendition of a 

Hindi patriotic song. The programme came to a close with the entire School 

singing the School Song and the National Anthem. 

Our school believes in doing its best, be it any occasion and the same 

could be said for our Independence Day celebration. The day ended on a 

happy note with fond patriotic memories. 

Report by, 

Mrs.D.Tare 

Mrs.S.Shinde 


